
MAKING SUMMER MEMORIES
How Your Support is Enriching Children's Lives

Dear Campership Appeal Donor,

https://give.p2phelps.org/campaign/opus-blooms-for-campers-2024/c558500
https://give.p2phelps.org/campaign/opus-blooms-for-campers-2024/c558500


Thanks to your generous support, 250 children from our
community are currently enjoying vibrant, enriching experiences
at local day camps throughout lower Fairfield County. Picture the
joy on their faces as they dive into new adventures, from splashing in
the pool to creating colorful crafts, making new friends along the
way.

For many of the children, it’s their first time trying activities like
swimming, archery, or playing organized sports. They’re discovering
new passions, learning new skills, and building confidence every day.
These camps provide a safe, fun-filled environment for growth
and exploration, ensuring that summer is a season of joy and
enrichment.

Moments of laughter and learning are made possible by your
kindness and generosity. Your support isn’t just a donation; it’s a gift
of lasting memories and valuable experiences that will stay with these
children long after the summer ends.

Thank you for supporting our Campership Appeal and giving
children the opportunity to thrive and enjoy a summer filled
with fun and discovery.

With heartfelt gratitude,

Nancy Coughlin
CEO, Person to Person
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